
SSM 47949 - 2017-2019 F-Super Duty - LED Headlamps - DTC U2100  
Some 2017-2019 F-Super Duty vehicles may exhibit a diagnostic trouble code (DTC) U2100 in the 
body control module B (BCMB). Vehicles equipped with factory LED headlamps do not require a 
BCMB to operate the headlamps. If equipped with LED headlamps, the U2100 DTC should be 
ignored. It will not affect the performance of the LED headlamps or other systems that control 
exterior and interior lighting. Do not attempt any repairs.  
 
APPLICABLE VEHICLES 
 2017 - 2019 TRUCK:  SUPER DUTY  

 


